IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

Our school community and the
community of Blythe are invited to
review and provide input to update,
monitor and implement the PvVUsD
Board Policy 5030, Student Wellness.

The Student Wellness Policy survey can
be reviewed on our websSite below

www.pvusd.us/Departments/Nutrition-
Services/index.html
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